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Secretary of the Commission *'4
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 .

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
'

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - 10 CFR Parts 2, 50 -
Amendments to "Immediate Effectiveness" Rule 45 FR
34279

Dear Sir:

In a January 30, 1979 letter to the Secretary of the Commission
(attached) the Atomic Industrial Forum provided the basis for
our judgrient that the present immediate effectiveness rule
should be retained.

We continue to believe that the present immediate effectiveness
rule should be retained. We therefore recommend the adoption
of Option E (" Retain the present system unchanged") in the
subject proposed rulemaking.

We thank. you for the opportunity to comment on these proposed
amendments and would be pleased to answer any questions you have
on the attached.

Sincerely,

CW/jph
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